
 
 
 
July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to introduce myself as Head of Year 12; I look forward to working alongside your son / daughter as they 
look to embark on a new and exciting phase in their education. 
 
I have provided some virtual induction resources for our ‘conditional offer’ holders to access here: I hope this will 
further enthuse your son / daughter ahead of Thursday 3rd September. 
 
Students will be given the opportunity to review their timetable when they have received their GCSE results. Any 

subject changes are dependent on their GCSE grades, space on the course and whether their choices fit into our 

timetable. We will provide further information about this process closer to the time. 

Students have been placed into their provisional form groups and they will receive an email to their school email 
account informing them of their tutor group and their form base before the end of term. If your son / daughter does 
not receive an email by Monday 20th July, please contact me.  
 
Sixth Form students are expected to exhibit the highest standards of uniform; our uniform dress code is available 
here. I would recommend that if you are unsure about an item of uniform you should keep the receipts. If we do 
notice an issue with their uniform, we aim to contact you as soon as possible. We would appreciate your support to 
ensure that any issues are resolved within seven days. 
 
Male students without a ‘colours tie’ will require a Sixth Form tie for September. For female students, the wearing of 
a school tie or ‘colours tie’ is optional. Ties cost £8:00 and will be available to purchase on ‘Parentpay’ from 

Wednesday 15th July. Please complete payment by Thursday 28th August. This will ensure we can allocate your 
payment and that ties are available for collection in form rooms on the first day in September.   
 
Prospective students are also reminded to complete their transition work set by their subject teachers to enable 
them to get a flying start to Year 12. This work is considered compulsory and will give an important first indication 
of your son / daughter’s commitment and engagement in their studies.  
 
I very much look forward to meeting your son / daughter in September and to supporting them through their 
studies. Should you wish to discuss this letter further, please do not hesitate to contact me via my email address 
below. 

 
With best wishes, 

 
Penny Bamber 
Head of Year 12 
Ecclesbourne School 
pbamber@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 

http://www.ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk/Year-12-Induction
http://www.ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk/mainfolder/documents/sixth-form/sixthformuniform2019_v2.pdf
mailto:pbamber@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk

